
WELCOME VISITORS! 

Puyallup church of Christ 

402 5th St SW 
Puyallup, WA 98371 

office@puyallupcofc.org 
www.puyallupcofc.org 

January 1, 2017 

(253) 845-6312 

MORNING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Head of Lord’s Table 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist Upstairs 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Closing Prayer 

Greeter/Usher 

Family Greeters 

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table 

Closing Prayer 

WEDNESDAY - Jan. 4 

 

JAN. 1 

K. Wilson 

C. Bartlett 

J. Dacca 

K. Petty 

J. Santiesteban 

S. Vizguerra 

M. Farley 

D. Jamieson 

A, Kile 

M. Jamieson 

J. Ravet 

D. Collins 

Santiesteban 

 

J. Monts 

M. Brown 

M. Jamieson 

D. Sergent 

D. Sergent 

B. Sallee 

 

JAN. 8 

G. McCaul 

M. Brown 

J. Charpentier 

J. Heath 

C. Pfeiffer 

S. Fahnstrom 

T. Jensen 

J. Kemp 

V. Blinkov 

M. Jamieson 

Greg Chiapetta 

D. Collins 

Farleys 

 

B. Stump 

G. McCaul 

M. Jamieson 

J. Dacca 

J. Dacca  

 

 

 

Worship Assignments  

     Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Cont’d 

Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

 Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

 Hugh Kile                    Missions  (253) 507-7060 

 John Dacca Fellowship           (253) 445-4854 

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 820-9150 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 

                  

____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

Jan.  01 AM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “God’s Word”  

                                                             Psalm 119:1-8 

  PM Sermon: Mark Jamieson - “Genesis” 

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “The Book of 

Romans”           

Adults: SIBI classroom - “Ephesians”  

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium -  “Learning to Pray” 

Class Topics 

ATTENDANCE  12/25: 108  CONTRIBUTION 12/25:  $2,706.00 

                            AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Dec.: $3,163.00 

Speakers and Sermons 

       To Request Recordings: mark.brown77@me.com 

        Notes 

Thy Word is a Lamp unto My Feet 
 

“Thy word is a lamp unto my feet, and a light unto 

my path.” - Psalm 119:105 

  

This year’s theme 

stresses the importance of 

God’s word in every 

aspect of our lives.  The 

119th Psalm is dedicated 

to its importance, and 

provides much needed 

practical advice regarding 

the usefulness of His word.  

The Sunday morning 

sermons during January will come from this text. 

 We have just completed the reading out loud of 

the entire word of God at the building for the first 

time.  What an incredible way to begin 2017!  A very 

special “Thank You” to all who participated in this 

year’s reading! 

  Sunday evening lessons will be a survey of all 66 

books of the Bible.  Beginning with Genesis, we look 

forward to learning more of the different books, such 

as author, date, place, etc., plus a lesson of 

application from each. 

Beginning in March, our Wednesday adult class 

 

Elder for Jan.   B. Sallee 

Deacon for Jan. H. Kile 

Ladies’ Committee for Jan.   S. Farnsworth & T. Farley 

mailto:elders@puyallupcoc.org


Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

 Jack & Jane Voyles’ (Lakeview members) grandson is on a 

ventilator.  Please pray for God’s intervention  and for strength for 

all the Voyles’ family.  

 Marjorie Eldred is scheduled for angioplasty surgery January 

17th to take care of an artery blockage. Please pray for this 

procedure to go well and for her stress to diminish. 

 Brian, Connie Sergent’s brother-in-law, may have had a stroke. 

Please pray for Brian & Jody (Connie’s sister) at this time. 

 Please continue to pray for Wendy, Elaine Dahl’s boss, as she has 

cancer. Pray that the treatments are effective in destroying the 

cancer. 

 Cathy, Tricia Heath’s mother, is recovering from surgery. Please 

pray for her recovery to go well.  

 Shirley, Glenda Reiff’s sister, is recovering from surgery. Please 

pray for her recovery to go well. 

 Jan, Diane Sallee’s sister, is recovering from surgery. Please pray 

for her recovery to go well.   

 Arlene Luton’s brother is doing  better. Please pray for 

continued health improvements.   

 Please pray for our many visitors to have open, seeking hearts. 

 Our Bible Studies: Private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman & Johanna Halamicek (Slovakia), Clio 

Eldred (prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home 

(Longmont, CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Doug  Sears, Bobby Lumpkin, Jimmy Zakem.  

 Healthy Babies & Mothers:  Bryna Santiesteban. 

 Traveling:  Paris Rogers, Santiestebans, Baileys, Hollands. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  TJ Bostic,  Curtis Ringus, Tim 

Chafins, Kimberly McGuire,  Sergio Vizguerra.  

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio Eldred, 

Carter & Pat Conrad, Darryl & Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin Davis, Kristi 

Whitaker, Don Jackson, Brian Hevly, Kayley Wright, Stephanie 

Marzolf, Mark & Barbara Albertson, Arlene Luton, Charles Ames, 

Retha Avery, Barbara Clark,  Lucy Shaffer,  Jeanette Thomason,  Marcia 

Cline, Glenda Reiff, Bill Brown, Wendy (Elaine’s co-worker), Connie 

Sergent, Jody (Connie’s sister), Sheila (Glenda’s sister), Jim Johnson, Ed 

Bryant. 

Ladies’ Night Out: This month’s Ladies’ Night Out 

will be Monday, January 9th, 6:00 pm at Famous 

Dave’s BBQ by the mall. All ladies are invited to join 

us for an evening of fun, food and sister fellowship. 

Directory Updates: There is still time to get your 

picture taken for the church directory. Please see 

Carolyn if your need your picture taken for the first 

time or if you would like an updated picture taken. The 

last day to have your picture taken will be Sunday, Jan. 15th.  

Bring Your Neighbor Day: This will be Sunday, 

January 22nd. There will be Bible classes for all ages 

and special message for our visitors. There will be 

no fellowship meal planned for that day, so please 

make special plans  for any of your neighbors or 

friends who plan to attend. 

will be on “How to Study the Bible.”  We all know that 

we should study the Bible, but knowing how can 

sometimes be difficult.  The class will not only focus 

upon methods, but will with each method involve the 

application of the techniques learned in class.  It is 

my hope and prayer that all will take advantage of 

this very important opportunity. 

 The New Year brings about the opportunity for 

renewed efforts in many personal areas of life - why 

not make your relationship with God our Father and 

His Son Jesus Christ through His Holy Spirit inspired 

word first on that list? 

     Mark 

 Please pray for our nation to return to honoring and serving 

God. 

 Mitch Brummett’s grandfather passed away last week Please 

pray for peace and comfort for the family, especially for Mitch, 

as his grandfather was more like a father to him.  

 Please pray for the McAnally, Durost, & Warfield families for 

peace and comfort after the passing of their family members. 

These are all members at Raul Castro and Cathy Kirk’s former 

church in Palmdale, CA. 

 Jimmy Zakem has been given a  60 day layoff notice. Please 

pray that God will open doors for Jimmy and he will find a better 

job.  Please pray for Robyn, as well as she is also looking for part-

time work.  

 Please continue to pray Jimmy Zakem’s recovery to go well.  

 Heidi, Amber Kile’s friend has ovarian cancer and has started 

chemo treatments. Please pray the treatments are effective in 

destroying the cancer. Also, pray for Amber as she ministers to 

Heidi and her family.  

 Sergio & Ashley Vizguerra were in a car accident. Please pray 

for healing especially for Ashely as her back is hurting. 

New Members: Steve & Stephanie Fahnstrom 

would like to worship and work with the church 

here at Puyallup. We are  thrilled to have them 

with us once again. Their address is 23814 86th Ave. E. 

Graham, WA 98338.  Steve’s email is fahnstrom@hotmail.com 

and his cellphone number is 253-777-7739.  Stephanie’s 

cellphone number is 253-777-7738. Welcome back to 

Puyallup! We are glad you are here. 

Friday Night Singing: The Friday Night 

Singing will be Friday, January 6th, 7:00 

pm at Jim & Debbie Johnson’s home. 

Everyone is invited to join us for a fun evening of 

praise and fellowship. 

Men’s Breakfast: The Men’s Breakfast will be 

Saturday, January 7th, 8:00 am at the Lakeview 

building. There is a suggested donation of $4.00 

with all proceeds benefiting Delano Bay Christian Camp. The 

host for January is Port Orchard.  

Monthly Fellowship Meal:  The monthly 

fellowship meal will be Sunday, January 8th, 

after morning worship services. Everyone is 

invited to join us for some good food and Christian fellowship.  

 


